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Phase 2 Waterfront Walkway Repairs - Parksville Community Park 
 
The second phase of the City’s waterfront walkway replacement program will begin on Monday, September 15 and 
is expected to take about one month. The section from the Parksville Community Park to in front of Park Sands 
Beach Resort will be replaced this year.  
 
While the work is underway, this section of the waterfront walkway will be closed to the public and those wishing 
to use the walkway will be required to navigate around the construction area by walking on the beach. Signage, 
fencing and barricades will indicate the work zone. 
 
Completed in fall 2024, the first phase repairs included about 4,000 square feet adjacent to the waterfront gazebo 
and sand pit and replacement of the two long curved benches. Subsequent phases over the next few years will see 
replacement of the entire waterfront walkway.  
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